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The Family Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU) Pakistan conducted a Blessing 
Ceremony for 300 couples on February 27, 2025 at St. Mary's Cathedral in Multan, Punjab Province. 
 
The event brought together 300 couples as the fruit of six months of dedicated preparation by church 
leaders and members working in unity with devotion and faith. 
 

 
③ Commemorative photo in front of Holy Mother Han banner ④ Full attendance of 300 couples 
participating in the Blessing Ceremony 
 
Bishop Leo Roderick Paul of the Multan attended the ceremony with his wife. He highly valued the 
significance of the Blessing and expressed strong support for the Blessing movement. He also shared his 
intention to continue this work through Blessing workshops and events in churches throughout his 
diocese, showing his cooperation in expanding True Parents' vision. 
 
Ten local pastors also participated in the Holy Wine Ceremony, sharing the recognition that the Blessing 
provides a precious opportunity to strengthen families and faith. 
 
Following the ceremony, a banquet and discussion forum allowed Christian and community leaders to 
deepen their relationships. This event established an important foundation for spreading True Parents' 
message and promoting interfaith understanding in Pakistan. 
 
 
 


